
We’ 

Pack pride 

MERRILL F. WEST SCHOOL BULLETIN 

Now for the Words of Wisdom… 
 

 

With something to think about, this is ______ and this is _____. Make it a great day, or 

not. The choice is yours. Bye, West High! 
 

Good morning West 

High. This is 

__________ and 

today is Friday, 

November 19, 2021 

 And now let’s 
stand and say The 
Pledge of 
Allegiance  
(Count to 5) 
 
Ready, Begin.. 
 
I pledge allegiance 
to the flag,  
of The United 
States of America. 
And to the 
republic,  
for which it stands. 
One Nation,  
Under God, 
indivisible,  
with liberty, and 
justice for all 
 
 

Just kidding! The Senior Siblings 
page is NOT done.  Do you have 
a sibling and or cousin at West 
High? Then come to G-11 after 
school with said sibling/cousin 
today and all this week for a 
photo. You CAN be on the senior 
sibling’s page in the yearbook. 
You can also send in your own 
photos to Lmccoy@tusd.net. 
Again, you, a sibling or cousin on 
the senior sibling page of the 
yearbook, picture taken after 
school today thru Friday or send 
in your pictures to 
lmccoy@tusd.net; and you will be 
a part of wolfpack memories 
forever.  
 

 
 
 
 

Are you interested in being a part 
of the continued success of the 
West High School Boys 
Volleyball program? Coach 
Sundquist (a.k.a. Sunny D) in 
room P20 is looking for those 
interested in coming out for Boys 
Volleyball in the Spring. Please 
come by room P20 to scan the 
Boys Volleyball interest QR code 
and complete the online form 
stating your interest. This is 
simply expressing interest in the 
program and does not secure a 
roster position. By submitting the 
form you will get updates and 
information prior to when we start 
February 7th.  
DO NOT Wait to express your 
interest. You will need to know 
when physicals and various 
forms are due. Stop by before, on 
your way to class, at lunch, or 
even after school to scan the 
code. P20 
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